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Reading for Pleasure

The new library will give pupils the opportunity to fuel their imaginations, in an encouraging and stimulating

environment, enriching their school experience and engaging their minds.

Learning for Life

Access to a wealth of information expands the mind and its capabilities. Through regular exposure to the

fantastic worlds, characters and events of fact and fiction, pupils’ ability to process information increases

and will better equip them to face the many challenges presented in life. 

Interactive Learning

The new library will give pupils greater access to Information & Communications Technology,

aiding online and interactive learning. Provided in a supervised and safe environment, these

new ICT facilities will be a tremendous aid to effective teaching and learning, allowing

pupils controlled access to the world wide web and the wealth of information it holds.

Social Interaction

We believe that the library will become a hub of social activity at the heart of the

School. Pupils of all ages will be able to access the enhanced facility individually, 

or as part of a class, and interact with each other in a friendly and 

informal atmosphere. 

Our new Library will provide an accessible, exciting, encouraging and 

creative area which will entice, stimulate and inform our pupils.

But in order to make this a reality we need your support...

A library is home to wizards & witches, heroes & villains, fact & fiction. 

It can be an oasis of calm or a cauldron bubbling with ideas.

It should be a very special place…

The library at Kingarth Street Junior School has served the school for a great many

years. However, the time has now come to develop a new library – one that is bright,

modern and welcoming, which will fire the imagination and invigorate the minds of

young learners. 

“The
first-

rate mind is only happy when it is thinking.”
A. A. Milne
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For further information, please contact either Lorna McKie, Depute Rector, Kingarth Street on 0141 423 2700 e-mail mckiel@hutchesons.org 
or Catherine Gillen, Director of Development on 0141 433 4457 e-mail development@hutchesons.org


